
 

 
SPORTS AUTHORITY OF INDIA  

 

No.SAI/PERS/1984/2013      May 25, 2015 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Due to unavoidable reasons Interviews scheduled to be held on 28th & 29th of 

May 2015, for selection for the posts of Physiotherapists in Sports Authority of 

India have been postponed till further orders.  The fresh directions regarding 

selection of Physiotherapists will be notified shortly.  All concerned are, 

therefore, requested to cancel their travel arrangements. 

 

The inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.   

 

This issues with the approval of Director General, SAI. 

 

          

          Sd/- 

( Sanjay Saraswat ) 

Director (Personnel) 
 

To, 

 

1. All the Divisional Heads in SAI HO 

2. CVO, SAI 

3. Heads of Academic Institutions of SAI 

4. Heads of Regional Centres of SAI 

5. All Stadia Administrator 

 

Copy to :- 

 

1. Director, Sports Injury Centre, Safdarjung Hospital, New Delhi – for 

information pl. 

2. AD to DG, SAI 

3. AD (Media), SAI – to be published on SAI website and giving wide 

publicity as per norms in this regard and newspapers. 

 


